
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SITE VISIT 

 

The Salem Conservation Commission will hold a site visit at 293 and 297 Bridge Street (existing 

F.W. Webb store and former Universal Steel property) on Saturday, May 6 at 9:00 a.m. The 

purpose of the site visit is to inspect the site of the proposed construction of a building addition and 

associated improvements within an area subject to the Wetlands Protection Act (MGL c131§40) and 

Salem’s Wetlands Protection & Conservation Ordinance. 

 

For more information, contact Tom Devine in the Department of Planning & Community 

Development at tdevine@salem.com or 978-619-5685. 

 

 

 

 

Gregory St. Louis, PE, 

Chair 

 

 

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25 and City Ordinance 

Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033. 
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